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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Green, Robert L
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 3:42 PM
To: Madore, David; Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: FW: DEP Project #L-29402-4P-A-N, Lincolnville
Attachments: 2021-12-21 Ward Pier System - denial of hearing letter.pdf; Inhorn and Masakowski 

Comments Requesting Public Hearing and Board Jurisdiction.pdf; 2021 November 26 
DEP - Shag Rock Permit.pdf; Letter to the Maine Department of Environmental 
Protection (Final).pdf

FYI, 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 

From: Breton, Mary B <Mary.B.Breton@maine.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2021 10:07 AM 
To: Kavita.mohan@gmail.com; shantanulal@hotmail.com; rinhorn@gmail.com; vmasakowski53@gmail.com; 
vlamorrmccaffrey@nuvotronics.com; jgpincince@gmail.com; loriknowlton@icloud.com; nauplii@hotmail.com 
Cc: tim@atlanticenviromaine.com; Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov>; Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov>; 
Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Subject: DEP Project #L-29402-4P-A-N, Lincolnville 
 
Attached please find a letter from Commissioner Loyzim regarding the above referenced matter. 
 
Mary Breton 
Assistant to the Commissioner 
Maine Dept. of Environmental Protection 
(207) 287-2812 
www.maine.gov/dep 
 


